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3D Shoot Results – March 2007 

Mar.3rd- 44 shooters 
Recurve: 
Billy Ashby – 369 
Charlie Bolen – 330 
Brad Reynolds - 313 
Ron Nixe – 308 
 
Longbow: 
Tom Anderson – 299 
Trevor Fielder – 298 
Robert Larkin - 284 
Matt Merriman – 283 
 

Primitive: 

John French - 244 
Gary Miller – 240 
Paul Pyle -230 
Dennis Evans – 208 
 

Women 

Carolyn Bolen – 237 
Cindi Critney – 189 
Joyce Denny - 188 
 
 
 

Next shoot: April 21, (Blanket shoot).  
To be part of this shoot bring an Archery, 

Hunting or an outdoor item. If you want to be 

part of this shoot. Use the guideline of a new 

item should be valued over $10.00 and a used 

item over $20.00. The better item you bring 

the better the shoot. If you don’t want to be 

part of this shoot, regular fees apply. We 

encourage everyone to play. It is a lot of fun. 
 
 

Mar.17
th

 – 63 Shooters 
Recurve: 

Billy Ashby – 361 
Charlie Bolen – 323 
James Nixe – 322 
Ron Tucker – 305 
 

Longbow: 

Steve Redden – 326 
Matt Merriman – 316 
Trevor Fielder - 313 
Tom Anderson – 312 
 

Primitive: 

Tim Hamblin – 265 
Paul Pyle – 244 
Gary Miller - 241 
Jeff Tegarden – 230 
 

Women 

Carolyn Bolen – 267 
Cindi Critney – 159 
 

Youth 
Dylan Cowles – 257 
Austin Vaughn – 187 
 

Cub 
Drew Hewitt – 335 
Ben Miller – 288 
Jerry Miller 137 

 

 
 

 



 

 

Club Sponsors 
 

Chicks Archery & Sports Headquarters 
717 W. Hwy. 131 
Clarksville, IN (812) 945-0953 
 
Hidden Holler Primitive Points 
(812) 256-6229 
 

 
 

 
e-mail: targetboy@joink.com 
 
 

Club Fees (memberships expired 12/31/06 

Club Membership - $15.00 
Shoot fees: Member $5.00 (16 years and older) 
Non-Member $10.00; Youth $5.00 (11yrs-15yrs) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

March Shoots 

 

For those that didn’t attend you missed two good 
shoots. We did receive our new targets. We now 
have a Grizzly, a big Bobcat and several other 
new critters. As always Dave and his crew did a 
good job setting the course.  
 

State Championship  
 

As we start getting ready for your 2 day State 
Championship. We would like to remind all 
businesses and individuals of the need for door 
prizes. Dale Pottinger our VP is the person that is 
collecting these but you can see any club officer 
to make your donations.  

 

 

 

 

 

From The Editor: 
 

As a reminder come early and stay late to help 
manage the targets. These can turn into long days 
for the folks that set the targets. They can always 
use your help. 
 
Any items you wish to see in this newsletter, get 
them to me and I will get them in. 
 
 
 
Thanks Steve Redden 

(502)477-0225 


